January 25, 2012 Informational Meeting for Town Residents on Zoning

INFORMATIONAL MEETING FOR ALL RESIDENTS OF TOWN OF AUBURN

On Wednesday, January 25, 2012 at 7:00 PM, there will be an informational meeting for all Town of Auburn residents concerning the pros and cons of zoning to address the changes coming to our township. This meeting will be hosted by the Town of Auburn Plan Commission . Chris Straight of West Central Wisconsin Regional Plan Commission will be presenting the information on zoning with Doug Clary of Chippewa County Zoning Department. There will be a question and answer session at the close of the meeting. The purpose of this meeting is not to make any decisions concerning zoning but to educate town residents before they receive the upcoming survey to serve as an aid in making informed decisions. Should the survey reveal the majority of residents favor some type of zoning there will be public hearings in the future.

This meeting will take place at the New Auburn High School Gymnasium, 704 North East Street, New Auburn Wisconsin.

Please note that a quorum of Auburn Town Board and Plan Commission members may also be present.

This meeting is open to all Town of Auburn residents, and all are welcome to come and participate in this meeting.